
 

Community Interest Group/Public Meeting 
Ricochet Area Munitions Response Site in State Game Lands 211, Pennsylvania 

October 9, 2014 ● East Hanover Township Building, Grantville, PA ● 6:30 – 7:30 p.m. 
 
 

Agenda 

1 Welcome Jo Anderson 5-10 min. 
 Introduction of project team Pennsylvania Army National Guard  
    

2 Comments from Fort Indiantown Gap Major Angela King-Sweigart 3-5 min. 
  Pennsylvania National Guard  
    

3 Comments from U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Wayne Davis 3-5 min. 
  U.S. Army Corps of Engineers  
    

4 Comments from Army National Guard Directorate Captain David Miles 3-5 min. 
  Army National Guard Directorate  
    

5 Overview of Remedial Action John Gerhard 20-30 min. 
           Questions and answers Weston Solutions, Inc.  
    

6 Announcements Jo Anderson 5 min. 
    

7 Adjournment Jo Anderson 5 min. 
    

 
 
Project Website:  http://www.dmva.state.pa.us       Click on “Featured Topics” and then click on “Ricochet 
Area Munitions Response Site.”  Remedial action updates will be posted on the project website under the 
Information Repository heading and Remedial Action Updates subtitle. 
 

Administrative Record File and Information Repository:  Annville Free Library, 216 East Main 
Street, Annville, PA.  An Administrative Record File is the body of technical documents that “form the basis” for 
the selection of a particular response at a site.  An information repository is a reference collection of site 
information containing the Administrative Record File, other site-specific information, the Community Relations 
Plan, information about Restoration Advisory Boards and general information. 
 

If you have questions regarding the project, contact Jo Anderson, Pennsylvania Army National Guard, (717) 861-
8181 e-mail:  joaanderso@pa.gov or MAJ Angela King-Sweigart, Fort Indiantown Gap Public Affairs Officer, (717) 
861-8829, e-mail:  angela.s.kingsweigart.mil@mail.mil.    
 

Approval of Meeting Minutes:  A copy of the draft final minutes for this meeting will be distributed by e-
mail to Community Interest Group members and interested parties for revisions and comment.  If you received 
the e-mail Project Update on September 18, 2014, you are on the e-mail distribution list.  If you are not on the 
project e-mail distribution list and would like to be, please contact Deb Volkmer at 
deborahvolkmer@westonsolutions.com. 
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